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February 8, 2018 

 

 

The Honorable Edward J. Kasemeyer 

Budget and Taxation Committee 

3 West, Miller Senate Office Building 

Annapolis, MD  21401 

 

 

RE: SB 0223 – Transportation – Highway User Revenues – Allocation – Support 

 

 

Dear Senator Kasemeyer: 

 

This bill will assist counties and municipalities by increasing the portion of highway user 

revenues that is distributed to local governments if the Transportation Trust Fund revenue for a 

fiscal year exceeds the most recent estimate of the Board of Revenue Estimates for the fiscal 

year. By altering the allocation of the local share of highway user revenues among entities 

including Baltimore City, counties, and municipalities. 

 

The Carroll County Chamber of Commerce, a business advocacy group with around 600 

members, supports this bill as it assists our local governments and the needs of the community 

and county. 

 

Sincerely,   

 

 
 

Mike McMullin 

President 

Carroll County Chamber of Commerce 

 

CC:  Senator Justin Ready 

Delegate Haven Shoemaker 

         

 


